
Requesting E-Text Books in AIM 
 

Before starting, you must have met with your Accommodation 
Specialist and have been granted the E-Text accommodation, and 
have requested your accommodations for the classes you need your 
textbook(s) in an accessible digital format.  
After logging into your AIM account through AUAccess, you will 
see your AIM dashboard as displayed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Next, on the left side under the My Accommodations section, 
click on Alternative Formats and scroll down to the bottom to the 
section labeled Additional Book or Reading Materials For 
Spring 2024. Enter as much of the information as possible with the 
Class, Title and ISBN (10 or 13 digit, no dashes) being the most 
important.  
 
It is also important to note that requests for additional reading 
materials can also be submitted here, just provide as much 
information as possible in the Note box. You may be contacted to 
provide more details, or for the materials themselves via email. 
 

 



After submitting book requests, you can go back to the Alternative 
Text page and it will display each book with the associated 
information provided by the student.  

Once the files have been obtained from the publisher or other 
sources, the digital format will be uploaded to Auburn’s Box 
system as a download link. You will receive an email from AIM 
that includes the download link to the book, which can also be 
found in the alternative formats section in your AIM portal.  
The email will subject will include [OA] “Title of Book” is ready 
to download.  
Download link in AIM is show below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Clicking the Download Book button will open a new window 

where you will be required to login with your Auburn Credentials 
to download any files provided. Once logged in it will list all files 
associated with the selected book.  
 

 
You can click the file to open it, where there is a button at the top 
right of the page that will let you download the file for offline 
viewing.  

 

 

 

 



It is important to remember that any accessible files provided to 
students by the Office of Accessibility are under copyright law. 
Students are required to purchase a copy of the books they request.  
Please take a moment to review the following copyright statement. 
“Under US Copyright law, accessible files (also known as alternative 
format), provided to the student can be used solely for eligible 
student’s own educational purposes and cannot be copied, shared, or 
distributed for use by others. The receipt of any alternative course 
materials from Auburn University’s Office of Accessibility is a 
declaration by the student that: 

1. The student qualifies as having a disability that is certified by 
Auburn University’s Office of Accessibility and that disability 
requires the use of these alternative course materials. 

2. The student is currently registered at Auburn University or 
Auburn University of Montgomery at the time of the student’s 
request for text in alternative formats. 

3. The student will not copy, reproduce, or share any of the 
specialized formatted texts, nor allow anyone else to do so. 

4. The student already possesses the course materials he/she is 
requesting in an alternative format and will provide proof of such 
possession if required to do so by the Office of Accessibility on 
behalf of the copyright holder.” 


